
 
Dear Parents, 
Tomorrow is May Crowning.  Students are asked to bring 
a flower to add to the bouquets for Mary.  We will be 
meeting in the church parking lot at 1:00.  Parents are 
welcome, and students will be excused afterwards if a 
parent is attending.  Otherwise, you may pick your child 
up at the regular 2:10 dismissal time.  Thank you! 

I cannot believe that we only have a few weeks of school left!The kids 
have been working so hard and continue to learn new things.  We have 
enjoyed a few extra recess breaks with the nice weather, as well.  Our 
caterpillars have grown quickly, and they are making their way to the 
top of the cup in preparation for the chrysalis stage.  Our marigold 
plants are doing well, and we will bring those home next week.  We have 
been learning about the past, present and future, nouns, verbs and 
adjectives, practicing sight words, practicing addition/subtraction 
facts and reviewing correct formation of letters and numbers.  

Graduation is only 2 weeks away!  Our kindergarten and 8th 
grade students will celebrate their graduation on Friday, 
May 30 at the 10:00 Mass.  Kindergarten families will then 
proceed downstairs for a treat and pictures.  Students will 
be excused with parents at that time.  Please plan on 
attending this special Mass!  Grandparents and other 

special family members/friends are welcome, as well. Students will 
wear their uniforms on that day, and girls are asked to wear their 
jumpers.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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Please mark your calendar…… 
Friday, May 23- Half Day (11:00 pick-up) 
Monday, May 26- Memorial Day-no school 
Wednesday, June 4- Fun Day at St. Mary’s (more info 
to come) 

Thursday, June 5- Half Day (dismiss at 11:00) 

Friday, June 6- Last Day of School/Half Day (We will 
have an awards assembly in the gym following the 8:00 Mass.  Students 
will then be excused with parents.)  

Your kids have worked very hard this 
year and have shown amazing progress!  
Students brought home a lot of papers in 
their folders/envelopes today.  We have 
been cleaning out desks and folders, 
trying to find/catch up on missing and 
incomplete assignments.  Over the next 
couple weeks I will be sending home any 
workbooks from class that have not been 
finished.  There are some extra pages that we may not have used due 
to time restraints, curriculum, or difficultly level.  Feel free to use 
these for extra practice this summer.  Thank you! 

We did not have our spelling test this week, and will continue to 
practice the “question” words for next week.   
Have a wonderful weekend! 

Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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